478 Marine Street
La Jolla, California

July 9, 1953

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Bureau of Economic Geology
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

In a paper on Weches Ostracoda (Journal of Paleontology, vol.
20, 1946, p. 298), Stephenson mentions an unpublished report
by you on a stratigraphic study of the Weches Formation in
central Texas. :

I am working on the paleoecology of the Weches section at
Smithville, based on Foraminifera, and am very anxlious to
have all avallable data on the Weches stratigraphy in the
area. So far I have not found a reference to publicatlion
of your report, and would be very grateful 1f you would tell
me whether 1t has been published, and 1f so, where.

Any information or help you can give me on the stratigraphy
of the Weches in this area will be greatly apprecilated.

Cordially yours,
Horills %57, EocnZes, .

Nevlille M. Curtis, Jr.

My wife (Doris Malkin) sends her very best regards.





